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From: meffler88@cinci.rr.com [mailto:meffler88@cinci.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 5:23 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Pipeline

| am contacting you to let you know that | am NOT in favor of the pipeline that you are proposing to run
down Ridge Road, right past my house. This is a definite danger to me, my family and my neighbors. DO

NOT PUT IT THROUGH.
Sincerly,
Mary Effler

3100 Legacy Trace
Cincinnnati, OH 45237

meffler88@cinci.rr.com
513-731-2644
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